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Side by sides have proven to be a part of our future. They are built safer than many 

cars. We allow motorcycles and other vehicles that are not at all designed with this 

level of safety and structure.  

Allowing side by sides benefits the state with additional revenue as well as bringing 

many to our beautiful state by creating adventures that are family friendly and 

focused on enjoying this amazing area around us. Much like Arizona, Utah and Idaho 

have done before us, proving that this focus and revenue has multiple benefits.  


